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The Budget Committee opened their meeting at 6:33 PM. At that time a quorum of the School Board
Members was present: John Harmon, Joseph Saulnier, Tony Clements (as Representative to the
Budget Committee).

Attendance of School Board members at the Budget Committee's meeting was to provide and receive
information relative to the school district.

Mr. Harmon left the meeting at 9:07 PM, thus a quorum of the School Board was no longer present at
that time.

John Harmon,
Raymond School Board Chair


